
Dear Year 2 Parents 

 

As part of our 'Superhuman – Healthy Living’ topic the children will be learning 

about road safety and the green cross code. They will learn about how to stay 

safe when riding their bikes and when being a pedestrian. We would therefore like 

the children to bring their bike or scooter to school on Tuesday 21st September.  

 

It is important that they also bring a helmet or they will not be allowed to take 

part in the activity.  If it is not possible to bring a bike or scooter, your child can 

use the wheelie toys at school but please still provide a helmet.  The bikes will be 

stored in Year Two’s outdoor area when they are not being used.  

  

The course will be completed on the playground and track so we will not be leaving 

the school grounds.  

 

Many Thanks 

 

The Year Two Team  
 
 

 


